HISTORIC PRESERVATION OCTOBER 13, 2022
MEMBERS:

Jessica King, Chairman
Rose Hallings

Jean Allison

Cindy Ingalsbe

The meeting began at 6:33 PM.

MINUTES:

Ms. King made a motion to approve the August 11, 2022 minutes, seconded by Ms. Hallings. All
present members voted “aye” to approve.

FALL PROGRAM:

The Underground Railroad program will be presented on November 10, 2022 by Mr. Preston
Pierce.

SIGNAGE:

Ms. Ingalsbe brought samples of the signs that will be placed at the Hathaway, Salem, and Power
Cemetery. The members choose to go with the sample called Oakwood which has a lighter
brown around the outside edges. The sign for Hathaway Cemetery will be double sided and
Salem and Power will be one sided. Ms. Ingalsbe will check with Ewing Graphics about the cost
to add a date to the signs. Ms. Ingalsbe said that she will speak with Mr. Tim Ford about the cost
for the posts. Ms. Allison will ask Ms. Herendeen about the date each cemetery was established.

SYRACUSE CEMETERY TOUR:

Ms. Allison attended a cemetery tour in Syracuse, N.Y. She said that this was a beautiful
cemetery.

CEMETERY:

The members discussed fencing for Power Cemetery and small signs that could be placed by
cach headstone.

BUDGET:

The members discussed their current 2022 budget, what they will have left after current bills are
taken out and the preliminary budget for 2023.

Ms. Ingalsbe made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:25 PM., seconded by Ms, King,.

The next meeting will be held on November 10. 2022. Members to arrive at 6:15 PM and the
Underground Railroad presentation will begin at 7:00 PM.

Mary Richter, Clerk of the Board recorded the minutes.



